
From:  

Sent: 11 November 2022 10:11 

To: CCC 

Cc: Patrick Marfleet; Julian Fulbrook (Cllr)  

Subject: DROP-IN SESSION 

 

I attended the Drop-In session yesterday evening, arranged by the GOSH CCC 

Project Team. 

It was very disappointing that no-one was there from SISK to answer questions 

about the revised Demolition and Construction Management Plan. 

Nor was the person deputed to answer questions about traffic and highways well 

informed or fully briefed, unaware for example that the eastern arm of Great 

Ormond Street and Millman Street is proposed to take all north-bound traffic 

and two-way cycles. He said that the north section of Lamb’s Conduit Street 

might remain two-way, but was unsure. 

He also said, I’m sure incorrectly, that the DCMP wasn’t part of the application 

and could be amended as the scheme progressed. That was not very reassuring. 

  

I will, of course, be submitting my comments on the proposed revisions to 

2022/2255/P in line with LB Camden’s public consultation timetable, but in 

terms of community engagement by the applicant, yesterday’s event was not 

particularly satisfactory. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Alec Forshaw 

49 Great Ormond Street 

 


